
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

12th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Wider re-opening 

The Government announced this week that children in Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 will not be 

returning to school until September at the earliest. As soon as I have any further 

information about a return to school for these year groups, I will be in touch. Home 

Learning information will remain available through the school website, and class 

teachers are available via Class Dojo. We want to do everything we can to support 

the children’s learning; please get in touch if you need any help.  

 

Key Worker Places 

With the current limit of 15 children in any one group, we are fast approaching full 

capacity for key worker children in Years 2, 3, 4 & 5. In order for us to plan effectively, it 

is extremely helpful to know when places will be needed with as much notice as 

possible. Many thanks for this.  

 

Free School Meals 

If your financial circumstances have changed as a consequence of the pandemic or 

otherwise, it may be that your child is now entitled to Free School Meals. This link 

provides criteria for eligibility and details of how to apply: https://www.gov.uk/apply-

free-school-meals  

 

Eligibility for Free School Meals is different from Infant/Universal free school meals; 

please check even if you have a child in Early Years or Key Stage One. For any child 

eligible for Free School Meals the school receives money every year, which we can 

use to support your child’s education. The total monies we receive has a significant 

impact on what we can offer your child in school.  

 

VE Day: Competition Winners 

Congratulations to Chloe R, Orlaith W, Robert, Gracie G, Logan M, Louie W, Joe and 

Ava who won the VE Day Home Learning competition in May. Miss Pomfret wants me 

to tell you all that I have not forgotten about prizes! I am told they will be in school 

shortly and as soon as I have them, I will be in touch. Thank you for your patience!  
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Food Bank 

We have plenty of food in the school for families who need anything; you are 

welcome to collect on Fridays, between 11.30am and 1.00pm. Please contact the 

school office or speak to Mrs Buss if you would like any further information.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything else we can do to help.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        


